
From: Nitin Sonawane <nitin.sonawane@gmail.com> 
To: SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu,  DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us, 

DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us,  JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us 
Cc: michaiahforselectboard@gmail.com, tonkinc@comcast.net,  mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us, 

townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us,  ldiggins@gmail.com, senateoffice@willbrownsberger.com 

Date: Tue, 2 Jun 2020 21:08:24 -0400 
Subject: Fatal bicycle crash 

  
 

 
 

  

Hello, 
As a you are no doubt aware a bicyclist, Charles Proctor, was killed in a crash with a motor vehicle on 

Massachusetts Ave on May 5. 
 

I would like to request your continued attention to improving the safety of our roadways for pedestrians 

and bicyclists. As a resident of neighboring town of Belmont, I routinely bike into and around Arlington 
with my kids and am shaken by the news of this tragic accident. 

 
Thank you for your consideration, 

  
Nitin Sonawane 

137 Chilton St, 

Belmont MA 02478 
  

CC: Senator William Browsnberger 

 


